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2nd May 2025 

VE Day 80th Anniversary Celebrations 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We are excited to announce that on Thursday 8th May, we will be celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE 

Day (Victory in Europe Day) at school. As part of the celebration, we would like to invite the children to 

dress in red, white, or blue to mark this special occasion. 

Throughout the day, the children will be taking part in a range of activities in their classes, including a 

history trail around the school grounds, where they will learn more about this important moment in history. It 

will be a fun and engaging way for the children to explore the significance of VE Day. 

In addition, we are pleased to share that we will be holding a whole school picnic on Tuesday 20th May, 

where parents are invited to join us and share a picnic lunch. Further details about this event will be 

confirmed soon. 

We look forward to seeing the children in their festive colours and celebrating this significant milestone 

together. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Hannah Sesstein Hogg 

History and Geography Lead 
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